                         BOARD OF HEALTH



Medway, Massachusetts




    May 18, 2009


Members Present: 
Robert Collum, Chairman

Mike Heavey, Clerk




Carol Brodeur, Administrative Assistant

William Fisher, Health Agent nor Joe Hoban, Member was in attendance at this meeting.

Mr. Collum called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.
Minutes:  Mr. Collum motioned to accept the minutes from April 13, 2009. Motion was seconded by Mr. Heavey. All in favor.

Pro Bark, Inc.: Tabled to next meeting
Stacey Goodale:  Carol Brodeur informed Mr. Collum and Mr. Heavey Stacey Goodale called regarding recycling containers being put at the parks for commingled items. Stacey stated all that was there now were barrels and she thought it might be a good idea to have the Town contractor put recycling containers at the parks instead for recycling. Both Mr. Heavey and Mr. Collum agreed that if there were containers to be put at the parks for recycling of commingled items, they would most likely get stolen or trash would end up being put into them. They recommended Stacey’s question be forwarded to the Parks Department.
Household Hazardous Waste Day Results: Carol informed the board there were 131 half cars and 9 full cars that attended the HHW Day event. 
Tobacco Regulations:   Tabled to next meeting.
JRM Recycling:   Proposal for recycling services for landfill. Tabled to next meeting

abatements and vouchers were signed

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45PM.
Next meeting is scheduled to be held on Monday, June 8, 2009 at 7PM in the Board of Health Office.
Respectfully submitted,

Carol Brodeur

Administrative Assistant

